

36th annual meeting of Western Association of College and University Business Officers to be held

April 22, 1974

Some 250 delegates are expected to attend the 36th annual meeting of the Western Association of College and University Business Officers (WACUBO), Sunday through Wednesday, April 28 - May 1, at the Sheraton-Harbor Island Hotel.

The delegates represent the business offices of universities, colleges and community colleges in the 13 western states, including Hawaii and Alaska, and are members of the National Association of College and University Business Officers, the parent organization.

H. D. Johnson, Vice Chancellor - Business and Finance at the University of California, San Diego, is chairman of the host committee and William B. Curler, of the Foothill Community College District, is chairman of the program committee.

The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. Sunday with a cruise of San Diego harbor and a buffet dinner at the hotel. The opening business session is scheduled for 9:00 a.m. Monday with Walter N. McLaughlin, Director of Business Affairs at the University of Oregon and WACUBO President, presiding.

Dr. William S. Banowski, President of Pepperdine College, will be the speaker for the luncheon on Monday. His topic will be "Non-traditional Approaches to Higher Education."

Tuesday morning the delegates will hear a seminar on "Management Technology in Higher Education: The Cutting Edge" organized and presented by the UCLA Staff and Organizational Development Division. Tuesday luncheon will be the annual business meeting.

Wednesday morning will be taken up with panel reports and a discussion on resources planning and management. The meeting will adjourn at noon on Wednesday.

(April 22, 1974)